
 
 
 
  

 

804 Grand Marais Road, East, Windsor, Ontario  N8X 3H8 
Phone: 519-966-1953 ext. 20  Fax: 519-967-0830 Email Address:  olph@dol.ca Website: www.olph.dionet.org 

MISSION STATEMENT:  We, the parishioners of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church, provide a caring, welcoming environment to  
all who seek to grow in the Catholic faith through Eucharistic Celebration, Sacraments, and Service in the surrounding community. 

PASTORAL TEAM 
 

Pastor:   Fr. Antonio Del Ciancio,  Ext. 22                               
adelciancio@dol.ca  

      

Pastoral Minister:  Christine Toffolon,  Ext. 24 
ctoffolon@dol.ca 

 

 

PARISH STAFF 
 

           Secretary:          Anna Law, Ext. 20 -  olph@dol.ca 
           Bookkeeper:      Daniela Pastorius Ext. 21 
           Musician:         John Salalila 
           Maintenance:    Paul Smith   Ext. 27 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:   Tuesday to Friday 1:00 p.m.—4:00 p.m. 

6th Sunday of Easter 
 

May 26, 2019 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
Saturday   5:00 pm 

Sunday  9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

                                WEEKDAY MASSES 
         See schedule of Announced Masses 
 

                      SACRAMENTS OF INITIATION 
Baptism:  Sunday 12:00 noon (scheduled every other month) 
 

EUCHARIST & CONFIRMATION 
First Communion: Registration to take place in October, 2019  

Confirmation - Registration to take place in October, 2019  
 

SACRAMENTS OF HEALING 
Reconciliation:  Saturday 4:00 pm (or by appointment) 

Sacrament of the Sick:  Available upon request 
 

SACRAMENTS OF SERVICE 
Marriage:  Call Fr. Tony at least six months in advance  

Holy Orders:  Contact Fr. Tony 
 
                   PARISH COMMITTEES & GROUPS 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE:  Diane Bortolin  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS:   

Donny Thivierge, Grand Knight   226-757-4773  
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE:   Diane Miller, President 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL:   
Gail Lee-Woodcock, President 

PASTORAL CARE MINISTRY:  Dory Jimenez 
SOCIAL JUSTICE:  Bonnie Drago 

BUILDING & PROPERTY:  John Baxter 

 
 
 

 
 

Welcome! We are glad you joined us!  Registration forms are available at the  Welcome Desk in 
the Church. Put your completed form into the collection basket the  following week.  If  you need 
to update your information on record, please visit the office or  call  519-966-1953 ext. 20. 



We joyfully welcome .. Mia Rose, daughter 
of Amanda Lambier, Emma Catherine, 
daughter of Derek & Kaitlyn Leslie, 
Cassandra Maria, daughter of Carlo & Lara 

Rizza, & Jennica Margarette, daughter of Emerson & 
Jacqueline Rosete, through the waters of Baptism. 
This special day marks the start of your spiritual 
journey. May it bring lasting peace and joy to your life. 
Congratulations on your Baptism! May this sacred day 
bring many blessings to you and your family!  

SACRAMENT CORNER 

BAPTISM  
 

Our next Baptism date is June 23, 2019. Please direct 
questions to Christine at 519-966-1953, Ext:24. 
Preparation dates for June will be Wed. June 12 & 
Wed., June 19, in the hall at 6:30 pm. Your child must 
be registered to attend preparation classes. 

St. Vincent de Paul Clothing Drive ~ The 
SSVP truck will be in our Church parking lot on 
the weekend of June 8-9, 2019.  Start saving 

your old clothes to donate to this worthy cause. However 
until then, please do not leave bags of clothing at the 
church. If you cannot wait for June 8 & 9, you may drop it 
off at the Society Shop, or call for pick up at  519-253-
7481. There is a great need for clothing and all 
household items. 

LAY MINISTERS 
 

June 1 & 2, 2019 
 

Lectors 
5 pm  -    Jourdyn deHoop, Cristina Kerr 
9 am  -    Marc Marcoccia, Sonia Giovanatto 
11 am -   Cora Filipetti, Celia Liburdi 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
5 pm   -   Ann Baxter, Frank Bisson, Gerry Kerr 
9 am   -   Dory Jimenez, Joseph Ubah, Maria Rizza 
11 am -   Christiane Buisson, Beth Hennessy, Marcia Spratt 
                                                          
Welcome Desk 
5 pm   -  Sharon Beneteau 
9 am   -  Lorraine Barrette 
11 am -  Geni Cappussi 
 
Commentators 
5 pm   -  Ann Baxter 
9 am   -  Diane Miller 
11 am -  Christiane Buisson 

 
Collection Counters 
S. Robillard, T. Lefaive, A. Nepomuceno, J. Zacher 

                  ANNOUNCING… 
 

          VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL     
It’s a King Thing .......  Your child is invited 
to be part of our VBS day camp  this summer during 
the weeks of  July 22- 26  and August 12 – 16. 
We will provide lots of fun, and a life changing week 
of character and leadership as we parade through a 
faire of Bible stories about Kings- good ones and 
bad ones. Come meet our SERFS, Lady Leggomutton 
and Chester the Jester. At It’s a King Thing we will 
visit different Court Areas in the castle including; 
the Funsmythe, the Roust & Joust, the Royal 
Gallery, the Looking Glass Pond & the Apothecary 
Shoppe. The VBS day camp begins at 9:00 am each 
day and ends at 4:00 pm. The cost for the week of 
VBS is $75.00 or $20.00 for the day. Our VBS is 
open to children ages 4 yrs – 12 yrs. Coming soon 
–more information on our website and the 
registration forms.  Or contact Christine.  

CWL BURSARIES ~ The CWL is offering TWO 
BURSARIES. The application forms can be 
found at the Welcome Desk.  
 

1. The first bursary is for a High School student 
graduating and going to University or College in the Fall. 
Anyone can apply – male or female. You must be active 
in the parish. You do not need a mother or grandmother 
as a member of the CWL of our parish. Deadline to 
apply is June 30, 2019. 
 

2. The second bursary is for a Grade School student who 
is going to a Catholic High School. It is a Gift Certificate 
to Freeds (to help purchase school uniform). To qualify 
for this bursary, applicant must have a mother or 
grandmother who is a current member of our parish. 
Deadline to apply is June 30, 2019. 

HOME OR HOSPITAL VISITS ~ Please phone and inform 
the parish staff of loved ones who are ill or sick in the 
hospital or at home and would like a parish visit. 

BAZAAR PLANNING ~ If you are 
interested in helping out with the Annual 

Parish Bazaar this year, we are inviting you to our first 
planning meeting. It will take place in the parish 
Hall on Thursday June 13 at 6:30 pm. If you have 
ideas or would like to bake some of our famous meat 
pies please come to the meeting. Even if you are 
volunteering to do the smallest chore- we want you at 
this meeting! If you are interested and cannot attend 
please leave your name and phone number with the 
parish office or email Christine at ctoffolon@dol.ca 



 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

Every Tuesday, at  5:30pm to 6:30pm 
  

 

Tuesday, May 28 - Friday, May 31, 2019  
 

Masses cancelled this week, due to  
Priest‘s & Pastoral Minister’s Study Days 

 
Saturday, June 1, 2019 at 5pm 

 

For the parishioners of OLPH  Parish 
 

 

Sunday,  June 2,  2019 at 9am and 11 am  
 

For the parishioners of OLPH  Parish 

 

ANNOUNCED MASSES                THE GIFT OF PEACE 
 

“There arose no little dissension and debate.”   
Did that happen at work this week? Most of us 
can recall run-ins with coworkers, even with the boss. Did it 
happen while socializing with friends? Go easy on politics, 
religion...even sports. At home? Even the most peaceful 
household experiences a little “give and take” now and 
then. So where was it that “there arose no little dissension 
and debate”? That tumultuous conflict occurred among our 
first Christian ancestors, disrupting the community life of the 
early church. But today’s Acts of the Apostles shows how 
beautifully the Holy Spirit, promised by Jesus in today’s 
Gospel, helped the church achieve a grace-filled resolution. 
What evolved was that “reconciled diversity,” often 
encouraged by Pope Francis and even envisioned in 
today’s Revelation passage; and a wondrous experience of 
Jesus’ promised Gospel gift: “Peace I leave with you; my 
peace I give to you.”                              Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

   

 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
     VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

We are offering two weeks of Vacation Bible 
School (VBS) this summer. Our scheduled weeks 
are July 22- 26  and August 12 – 16. The VBS 
runs from 9:00 am. to 4:00 pm. for children ages 4-
1/2 to 12 years old. Christine is looking for adult 
and teen volunteers for the two weeks. Contact 
Christine and an interview will be set up for you. 
Those that wish to volunteer must attend all the 
training sessions and complete the police clearances 
as per Diocesan policy. If this is an issue, you must 
speak to Christine. This is a wonderful way for 
teens to obtain their community service hours. And 
this is a wonderful way for adults to take an active 
role in their parish community, especially with the 
youth of the parish. Adults please email or call 
Christine for an interview time. Teenagers please 
email or call Christine for the volunteer application 
forms and the training dates for all volunteers. 

PENTECOST ROSARY RALLY ~ PRAYER ACTION 
AND PRAISE...June 9, 2019, from 6 - 8pm, at Jackson 
Park (Corner of Ouellette Ave. & Tecumseh Rd.). Bring 

your lawn chairs for last hour of Songs! All are welcome! 

Together, let's walk on the path of solidarity- Share the 
journey! Walk to support the world's 68.5 Million refugees. Join 
us on  Sat., June 1, at 8:30am at Dieppe Park. We will walk to 
the Ambassador Bridge with a stop at the front lawn of 
Assumption Church for reflection. Bring your own reusable 
water bottle. The walk is in conjunction with Development & 
Peace-Share Lent 2019. For more info, contact Bonnie Drago 
519-972-5590 or Freda Jones 519-974-2713. 

  

Envelopes            $  2, 616.00 
Envelopes (Confirmation mass)   $      140.00 
Diocesan Stewardship            10.00 
Candle Money           595.55 
Mass Stipends   $      200.00 
Loose     $      349.95 
Loose (Confirmation mass)  $      523.70        
Total         $  4, 435.20  

       

Average weekly amount required to operate the parish  
is 5,000.00.  Thank you for your  generosity! 

        

             COLLECTION ~  May 18/19, 2019 

MARRIAGE ANNULMENT - Are you hoping to get married 
in the Catholic Church or to have a new union blessed?  Or 
are you simply looking for some closure after a painful 
divorce?  If so, consider applying for a Declaration of Nullity 
(“annulment”) from the Marriage Tribunal of the Diocese 
of London.  The process is free of charge.  We are here to 
help. If you want to start the process, or if you just have 
some questions about obtaining a Declaration of Nullity, call 
us at 1-866-603-4317, or email tribunal@dol.ca. 

MEMORIAL LEAF ~ The Memorial Leaf program provides 
an opportunity to commemorate the life of a loved one or a 
special occasion in your life- like an anniversary or 
baptism. A leaf would be added to our Memorial Tree with 
their name or the occasion engraved on it. If you like to 
honour someone who passed away, or the special 
occasion please fill in an order form found on the Welcome 
Desk, Simply drop it off at the office or in the collection 
basket, once completed. Cheques are made to: “Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help Parish.” Please allow 2 weeks for 
installation of the memorial leaf from the time of order. 

  Feast & Memorial Days 
 

May 31 ~ Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

June 1  ~   Memorial of St. Justin 
June  2 ~  The Ascension of the Lord 



      
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are Catholic Women 
In Action. 

Come Join Us! 

  
 

Mother Teresa  
Council 
#12494 

Church, Family,  
Community. 

Join us today! 
Donny Thivierge  G.K. 

226-757-4773 
Scott Boucher  D.G.K. 

226– 757– 1013 
www.motherteresacouncil124

94.weebly.com  

Laura Cappiello 
General Manager of Operations 

Tel:  (519) 966-2230 
Fax:  (519) 966-2237 

Email:  lcappiello@fogolar.com 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS: Bishop Ronald P. 
Fabbro, CSB, invites all married couples to attend 

this year’s Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, June 
2, at 3 pm at St. Peter’s Cathedral Basilica, 
London. To register, phone the parish office, or use a 
sign-up form available at the back of the church.   

Birthright of Greater Windsor ~ May is the 
month of our Blessed Mother Mary.  Please keep 
Birthright volunteers and the unplanned expectant 
mothers, in your prayers. “It is the right of every mother 
to give birth and the right of every child to be born.” 

Healing Mass, at Immaculate Heart Parish, 2153 
Parkwood, Windsor - First Friday... June 7, 2019, at 
7pm.  Elevator accessible. 

Merlin Shrine Pilgrimage, Bishop Fabbro and Bishop 
Dabrowski invite the faithful to celebrate the Feast of Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel, at the Shrine of Our Lady of the 
Rosary, Tuesday, July 16th. A rosary procession will take 
place at 1:30pm, followed by Mass celebrated by Bishop 
Dabrowski and benediction at 2pm. 

Assumption Parish, established 100 years before 
confederation, is the first parish west of Montreal - the current 
church is over 175 years old. Please participate in the 
restoration of Assumption Church by donating $250 for a 
copper shingle.  Your name or the name of your loved one will 
be written on the back of a copper shingle and remain on the 
roof for over 100 years. Donate through our parish, or visit 
assumptionparish.ca/roof. 


